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Introduction to Church Bell ringing 
 
Have you considered coming along to the Free ‘Introduction to Bell 
Ringing’ session yet? 
 
The Stretham Band Bell Ringers in collaboration with the resident 
Ringing Education Centre are holding a special Introductory Session 
on Wednesday 18th May 2016 at the St James Church in Stretham. 
 
 

 
 
So why not come along, bring your friends, bring your children, just 
have a go….? 
 
 

Almost anyone can 
ring; all ages, no 
great strength, no 
denomination.  
 
You could be ringing 
one of these heavy 
bells in minutes. 
 
 
 

Find out more and book your place by contacting  

Catherine Simcock on 01353 648128, or 

send an e-mail to catherine.simcock@btopenworld.com ,  

or just pop in to the church on a Tuesday evening when you hear the bells ringing! 
 




